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Nitrates Directive 
Open public consultation on the 
evaluation of the Nitrates Directive 
– open until 8 March 2024 

 
 

The European Commission has launched an open 
public consultation on the evaluation of the Nitrates 
Directive. Interested parties such as farmers, industries, NGOs, citizens, public 
administrations, water authorities and others are invited to share their views on the Nitrates 
Directive via an online consultation that runs until 8 March 2024.  

 

EWA NEWS presents you the consultation, including a link where you may actively 
participate in the consultation. 
 
 


